
Central School PTO Minutes 

 

The Second PTO meeting of the 2017-2018 school year was held on Wednesday, October 11th 

at 1:45pm in the All-purpose room. 

Executive board members in attendance: Lisa Slepokura- President, Daniela Rosa-VP of 

Membership, Carmela Phan- Treasure, Catherine Zalepa- Secretary 

1. Welcome- Lisa Slepokura 

2. Approval of Minutes: (September 13, 2017) 

 Motion to Approve: Christine Lee 

 Second Motion: Sara Byrne 

3. Budget Review- Carmela Phan 

 A few checks have come in: Chess King a Queen, Food Day, Kid Stuff Books, We Little Arts is 

 on its way. Directory to be finished  soon. 

4. PTO Events 2017/2018-  

 Thank you 

 Spirit Wear- BTSN-  Was a great success Thank You to the 6th graders that volunteered 

 Homeroom Parent teacher luncheon-Daniela Rosa, Great job putting all the documents 

together, lunch, etc. 

 J Crew Fundraiser- Carmela Phan, Good turnout, should have check by next meeting 

Current Programs 

 After School Programs- Mee Eriksson, still going on: chess club, we little arts, on the 

court. New programs coming for the next term 

 Food Dyas- Update/Volunteers - Jen Nuzzi ONE more Chair needed, PLEASE 

 SEPA Carrie Kahana 

Upcoming Events- October/November 

 Ladies Night Out- Tonight, Oct. 11th Mee Erickson/Jessica Mendoza 88 women 

attending 

 Family Outing- Saturday, October 21st - Camp River Bend from 2-5 please RSVP to Emily 

Severe 

 Trunk or Treat- Friday, October 27th - Gina Theofanidis/Catherine Battista, Need more 

candy and trunks - 5th grade fundraiser - Carmela Phan, please come hungry, pizza, 

water and other goodies will be sold 

 Me & My Guy- Saturday, November 4th or Sunday, November 5th - Chair? 



 Book Fair-Tuesday, November 14th - Thursday, November 16th - Jen Archbold/Cheryl 

Miller 

 Reading Event- Wednesday, November 15th - Jeanine Sarosy/ Valencia Bowen 

Meeting Attendee Questions 

 Google drive will be shared with parents shortly by Mrs. Auriemma, this will help in 

creating a yearbook for your children in 5th grade. Pictures are not to be shared outside 

of school or ANY social media. 

 An email will be sent out soon from the homeroom parents regarding teacher gifts and 

social basket 

 Look into a possible list from nurse with ideas for class party dessert/snack ideas 

5. Principal's Report- Mrs. Tugya-  

Thank you to the PTO for the Home Room Parent Teacher Luncheon, Back to School Night, 

Spirit Wear, And thank you for the upcoming events, Trunk or Treat, Ladies Night Out, Science 

Day, etc. All the work behind the scenes is much appreciated.  

Week of respect was enjoyed by all the students. Every day was a different theme. Ms. Pech set 

up a respect station at recess, children were asked what does respect look like at lunch, recess, 

gym, etc. 

Bus evacuation drill is held twice a year and it's student led. 

Halloween Parade will be held around 1:45, a letter will be sent home- Please do NOT send any 

candy in for class parties. Candy will sent back home. All party snacks have to be off of nutrition 

list and seen by school nurse. NO MASKS or WEAPONS. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 2:30pm. 

 

  

 

 


